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Dear ADDRESSEE
The end of 2022 is drawing near, and as we approach the celebration of Thanksgiving, we call to mind the many wonderful gifts God has given us. We have so much to be grateful for in our parish. 
In 2021 we were able to celebrate 3 baptisms and 4 weddings. Ten students received their First Holy Communion, and 5 students were confirmed into the church. Fifty children participated in our weekly PSR program. We were able to bring back fish fries, a very important fundraiser and stewardship opportunity for our parish. Our parish council was able to resume their in-person monthly meetings and our hand bell choir has begun rehearsing again. Mass attendance is also increasing again. It has been wonderful to see your faces in the pews again. I know you are smiling back at me from behind your masks. 
The last few years have been challenging but they have also revealed what kind of people we are, and what kind of parish we have built here. We truly have something special. I have witnessed the kind of love, sacrifice and care that proves beyond a doubt that our parishioners are followers of Jesus Christ. 
I want to say thank you to those of you who have volunteered at Mass, to those who have continued to teach and serve our young people, to everyone who volunteers their time at our fish fries and fundraisers throughout the year and those who have donated financially to the parish. Your gifts have helped us continue to provide services and ministries to our parish community, through the most trying times. Together we do great things! 
On November 29th we will join Catholics across the country in the celebration of Giving Tuesday, a global day of kindness and generosity. There are a variety of ways you can get involved with Giving Tuesday — you can sign up to participate in a new ministry, volunteer at church or a local charity, pray for the needs of others, or donate funds - every act of generosity and kindness counts!
Please consider making a financial contribution to our parish through the Catholic Sharing Appeal on Giving Tuesday. You can make a secure donation online at dwc.org/CSA, you can send a check payable to Catholic Sharing Appeal in the self-addressed envelope included, or you can drop it by the parish office or in the collection basket. Our parish will receive 100% of your donation. We will use the gifts we receive to repair the roof over the parish park shelter so that we can once again use it to gather together and also rent it out as an income source for the parish. I sincerely turn to you for your support at this time and ask you to prayerfully consider making a financial contribution if you are able to do so. 
You and your family are in my prayers, and I hope that I remain in yours. May your family have a wonderful Thanksgiving, a blessed Advent, and may God give all of us peace, happiness, and good health in the New Year!
Sincerely yours in Christ,
Pastor

